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From: Gary Moore <gary@ncoss.org.au>

To: <beverly.duffy@parliament.nsw.gov.au>
Date: Thursday, 1 September 2005 3:17
Subject: Periodic detention and centrelink

Dear Bev

Following is some further onformation on the question Amanda Fazio asked me

Regards

Gary>Delivered-To: gary@commserver.ncoss.org.au
>Delivered-To: alias-localdelivery-gary@ncoss.org.au
>X-MSReally-From: yvette@ncoss.org.au

>X-Sender: yvette@192.168.0.220

>X-Mailer: QUALCOMM Windows Eudora Pro Version 3.0.3 (32)
>Date: Thu, 01 Sep 2005 15:04:24 +1000

>To: gary@ncoss.org.au,warren@ncoss.org.au

>From: Yvette Bigiel <yvette@ncoss.org.au>

>Subject: Periodic detention and centrelink

>
>Dear Gary and Warren,
> | spoke briefly to the welfare rights centre, they

>informed me that the rationale behind the payments being deducted is due to
>all payments from centrelink are on a daily basis. Therefore, when people
>are in periodic detention for 2 days they are ineligible for payments on
>those days.

>

>Regards
>

>Yvette
>
>






